From: david roach

Sent: 12 Jun 2020 13:58:39 +0100
To: Cooper, Kerri;Int.Planning.Help

Subject: SP Re: Reserved Matters Application DC/19/1010/RM

## [THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Kerri

Following on from our previous emails I have now viewed the revised plan submitted in relation to Unit 3.

Looking at the revised layout for vehicle movements it suggests that the four loading bays nearest Bumpstead Road have been reduced to two, presumably this was to allow for the parking spaces and HGV turning circle. What is not clear from the submitted plan is how this affects the elevations because the building has been built with four bays and two bays as set out drawing number 6502-SK26 D. If the four bays nearest Bumpstead Road remain as constructed it would not appear to allow sufficient space for the parking bays shown on plan 6502-SK19 K. Are the two bays that are not now proposed going to be left in situ or will the elevation change?

In light of this amended application it would that no elevation details have been submitted to concur with the latest submitted plan, can you confirm that the elevation will change and if so how?

Thank you

Sue Roach

On 1 Jun 2020, at 11:55, Cooper, Kerri < <a href="mailto:Kerri.Cooper@westsuffolk.gov.uk">Kerri.Cooper@westsuffolk.gov.uk</a> wrote:

Dear Mrs Roach

Thank you for your email.

I can only apologise that the comments are not showing on the website. However, when I have looked on our system they are saying they are public. I will ask out Technical Support Team to investigate and we will come back to you.

Kind Regards

Kerri Cooper Senior Planning Officer Planning Development

Direct dial: 01284 757341

Email: Kerri.Cooper@westsuffolk.gov.uk

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk
West Suffolk Council
#TeamWestSuffolk

West Suffolk Council is playing its part to support our communities and businesses during the COVID-19 outbreak. Prioritising this work may mean other services are impacted or you may get a slower response than normal.

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day
Find my nearest for information about your area

West Suffolk Council is the Data Controller of the information you are providing. Any personal information shared by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In some circumstances we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, fulfil a request for information or because we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party. For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website: How we use your information

From: david roach

**Sent:** 01 June 2020 11:51

To: Int.Planning.Help <int.planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk>

Cc: Cooper, Kerri < Kerri.Cooper@westsuffolk.gov.uk > Subject: Re: Reserved Matters Application DC19/1010/RM

## [THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Sirs

I refer to your email below. I have again checked the documents section of DC/20/0094/RM and this does not show my comments sent to you on 26th May. Can I ask you please to rectify this asap and confirm this has been done.

Thank you

Yours faithfully

Susan Roach 37 Bumpstead Road On 29 May 2020, at 08:22, Int.Planning.Help <int.planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Morning,

I can confirm your comments have been uploaded to documents tab under the current application number DC/20/0094/RM.

Regards

Kylie Thompson Technical Support (Planning) Systems & Technical Support

Direct dial: 01284 757336

Email: kylie.thompson@westsuffolk.gov.uk

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk
West Suffolk Council
#TeamWestSuffolk

West Suffolk Council is playing its part to support our communities and businesses during the COVID-19 outbreak. Prioritising this work may mean other services are impacted or you may get a slower response than normal.

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day
Find my nearest for information about your area

West Suffolk Council is the Data Controller of the information you are providing. Any personal information shared by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In some circumstances we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, fulfil a request for information or because we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party. For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website: <a href="How we use your information">How we use your information</a>

From: david roach

Sent: 28 May 2020 18:02

To: customer.services < customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk > Cc: Cooper, Kerri < Kerri.Cooper@westsuffolk.gov.uk > ; Collinson,

Subject: Fwd: Reserved Matters Application DC19/1010/RM

## [THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

**Dear Sirs** 

On the 26th May I sent the email below. To date I have not received an any form of acknowledgement nor have my comments been posted on the documents page of the application. Please confirm that this is in hand.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Susan Roach

Begin forwarded message:

From: david roach

Subject: Reserved Matters Application DC19/1010/RM

Date: 26 May 2020 at 12:22:03 BST

To: "planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk"

<planning.help@westsuffolk.gov.uk>

Cc: "Cooper, Kerri" < kerri.cooper@westsuffolk.gov.uk >,

"Collinson, David"

<david.collinson@westsuffolk.gov.uk>

Dear Sirs

Please find attached comments relating to the above application for inclusion on the documents section of the application.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Susan Roach

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\* This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that

this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

W-S-